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From: Rachelle Crabtree
To: City County Homeless Issues Committee
Subject: CITY-COUNTY HOMELESS ISSUES
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 1:20:01 PM

I am extremely concerned to know that removing “Subsection (6) of Section 23.07 entitled “Unlawful
Trespass” of the Madison General Ordinances is repealed and reserved for future use” is a
possibility. I can’t imagine the benefit of allowing people to sleep in private properties. 
I am not able to join the meeting tonight, but I wanted to make my concerns known and try to
understand why this is even being considered.
Just because it hasn’t been enforced, doesn’t mean it isn’t an issue. My mom lives in a condo
building and has problems with homeless sleeping in their parking lot and near the clubhouse.
Everyone should consider how they would feel if they had the same happening on their property
(which is more likely to happen in that circumstance rather than a single family home).
 
I’d like more information on this and would appreciate being pointed in a direction to learn more.
 
Thank you for your time,
Rachelle
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